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Disclaimer: The following JOINT FAVORABLE Report is prepared for the benefit of the 
members of the General Assembly, solely for purposes of information, summarization and 
explanation and does not represent the intent of the General Assembly or either chamber 
thereof for any purpose. 
 
SPONSORS OF BILL: 
 
Government Administration and Elections Committee 
Sen. Matthew Lesser, 9th Dist. 
 
REASONS FOR BILL: 
 
There exists a growing desire for more transparency and accountability in governmental 
proceedings and processes. This bill would seek to establish a task force concerning the 
regulation adoption process to study different aspects of the regulatory review process within 
the state. This would allow the Government Administrations and Elections Committee to be 
informed to create potential resolutions to increase the efficiency of this process. 
 
RESPONSE FROM ADMINISTRATION/AGENCY: 
 
None Expressed 
 
NATURE AND SOURCES OF SUPPORT: 
 
Paul Amarone, Advocacy Manager, Connecticut Business and Industry Association: 
Establishing a task force to study the regulation review committee could help to streamline 
the regulatory review process and lead to more transparency for businesses.  CBIA 
recommends adding specific language that will require the task force to study the current 
timeline for the review process and the impact these regulations have on businesses.  
 
NATURE AND SOURCES OF OPPOSITION: 
 
None Expressed 
 
Reported by:   Pamela Bianca Date: March 18, 2025 
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